

NEWS LETTER

One who is gracious to a poor man lends to the LORD, and He will repay him for his good deed." Proverbs 19:17





We can impact children & schools worldwide for Christ when we gather to pray



or information about Moms in Prayer International,

Back to School Block Party

We hosted our annual back to school block party earlier this month. This year, we were able to collect, pack, and distribute 300 backpacks filled with school supplies to students in need. A gospel message was also shared with every child and family in attendance, and three people received salvation. None of this would be possible without the support of many incredible groups and churches like Community Bible Church, Fellowship of San Antonio, Christian Family Church, and many others. We are grateful for your service alongside us!



Ministry Partner Opportunity

Every Child Needs Prayer

We would love to introduce you to Moms in Prayer International. They are a ministry that is in over 160 countries worldwide. Their goal is to have every school covered in prayer. They pray for children, teachers, curriculums, and communities. They invite you to join with a group of ladies who are answering the call to intercede. This is an introduction that will allow ladies to get plugged into groups throughout San Antonio. They will meet at 710 Arthur St, San Antonio, TX 78202. The event will be held on Saturday, August 13th, 2025 from 9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 18 years plus.

Inasmuch as you have done it unto one of the least of these my brethren, you have done it unto me. Matthew 25:40



September Block Party

Saturday, September 6th will be our next Block Party in the East Meadows neighborhood. If you plan to come and help setup for the event, please arrive at 710 Arthur at 9:00 a.m. The outreach will last until noon.

Board of Directors For HISBridgeBuilders—SA

Mark Matlock, President
John Tafolla, 1st Vice-President
Bill Robertson, Secretary
Matt Green, Treasurer
Sandra Fechner, 2nd VicePresident
Pastor Randy Garcia, Director
Pastor Ray Jones, Director
Moe Oroian, Director
Alan Schoolcraft, Director
Craig Franklin, Director
Ruben Fechner, III, Director

Contact Information

Mel Fechner, Executive Director Phone: 210-870-4676 E-Mail: mfechner@hbbsa.org Josh Fechner, Dir. of Operations

Phone: 210-445-9894 E-Mail: jfechner@hbbsa.org Sandra Fechner, Administration

Phone: 210-602-8305

E-mail: fechnerruben@sbcglobal.net Donald Walton, Director of Urban

Outreach

E-Mail: dwalton@hbbsa.org Phone: 210-296-8389

Mailing address: 422 Pike Road, San Antonio, TX 78209 Now to Him who is able to do far more abundantly beyond all that we ask or think, according to the power that works within us, to Him be the glory in the church and in Christ Jesus to all generations forever and ever. Amen. Ephesians 3:20-21

Web www.hisbbsa.org or www.hisbridgebuilders-sa.org

Facebook page—H.I.S. BridgeBuilders—SA Like us on Facebook.

You Tube Video—H.I.S. BridgeBuilders —SA Add a comment.

> Twitter @hisbbsa

Instagram hisbbsa



Big Give 2025

For the past twenty years, we have served in the inner-city of San Antonio, as we seek to bring transformation and hope, in Jesus name. That work has been sustained through the faithful giving and support of many. Another opportunity to help support our ministry is coming up on September 17-18, with the Big Give. There are several opportunities to have your donation matched, dollar for dollar, during this event. We will send more details out in the coming weeks, but if you are interested in supporting us financially, please add those dates to your calendar. Thank you to all who serve, pray, and give!

2025 Events Block Parties: September 6 October 4 November 22 December 20

Golf Tournament — October 14, 2025

2026 Events Benefit Dinner—April 28, 2026





If you wish to donate to HIS BridgeBuilders-San Antonio, please mail checks to 422 Pike Road, San Antonio, TX 78209. You may also donate on the web.